
Ms. Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project
500 N. Mission Street, Building 2

McCall, ldaho 83638

Dear Ms. Jackson,

I have reviewed Perpetua Resources' plans and met with members of their team to better understand
the Stibnite Gold Project. I am impressed with the company's commitment to use modern mining to
leave the area better than they found it, while providing our nation with the minerals we need. Below
are my comments on the plan to be included in the project record.

One of the top reasons why lsupport Perpetua Resources'plans is because it willsecure an American
source of antimony. The federal government deemed antimony a critical mineral because of its use in

the energy and national defense industries. Today, there is no domestic source of this mineral. Most of
it comes from China or Russia, which makes our country vulnerable. America's military depend on
antimony to protect our country and stay safe. The mineral is used in munitions, military clothing, night
vision goggles, infrared sensors and more. lt is irresponsible to continue relying on our adversaries to
provide us with antimony. I have reviewed the plan and believe the Burntlog option will allow the
company to mine safely, minimize the impacts to the environment and help protect our national
security.

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, after the USFS has lead a rigorous review process, I urge
you to permit Perpetua Resources' carefully thought out plan as outlined under the 2021 Modified Mine
Plan.

Best,
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